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Spotswood High School Freshman Has First Book Published
  
Danielle Ternyila, a 15 year-old freshman at Spotswood High School had her first book 
published.  Dependent on Rose, a teen fiction romantic thriller, is the story of twin sisters, Hope 
and Emily, who inherit magical powers from their grandmother at age sixteen.  When Emily 
falls in love with Aaron Greene, an enemy of Hope, she finds herself forced to make a choice.  
However, this decision is not as simple as it seems:  Emily wouldn't want to hurt either Aaron or 
her sister, but when she sees Hope attempting to kill Aaron, she may change her mind.  And if 
she does, their magic will counteract each other's, making this fight more than just fair.  
Dependent on Rose is published by KidPub Press under the pseudonym Danielle Paige. 
  
Danielle began writing her book about a year ago when she was in the 8th grade.  She states 
that she wrote it "out of boredom and never expected it to be more than a simple activity to give 
her something to do."  However, with the encouragement and support of her then-Language Arts 
teacher Janet Marshall, she was able to finish and ultimately get her book published.  Danielle 
thinks very highly of Mrs. Marshall and deems her "the best teacher."  She is also grateful to 
fellow classmate Joanna Eaton, who did the artwork for the front and back covers of the book.  
  
Danielle is a lifelong resident of Spotswood and is a product of the Spotswood school 
district.  She is the oldest of three children, with a brother in the 8th grade and a sister in the 6th 
grade.  In addition to Mrs. Marshall, she lists her family, friends and author Melissa De La Cruz 
as her inspirations.  She loves reading novels of all kinds and writes whenever she gets the 
chance.  Her future aspiration is to be a fiction author. 
  
Dependent on Rose is currently being sold on the publisher's web site, kidpubpress.com as well 
as amazon.com.   
  
 
Contacts: 
  
Terry Ternyila 
tmtn3@aol.com
732-416-0003  
  
Dr. Walter Uszenski 
Superintendent, Spotswood School District 
wuszenski@spotswood.k12.nj.us
(732) 723-2236 
  
Janet Marshall 
jmarshall@spotswood.k12.nj.us
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